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PGMSCCA hosted an information table at the Prince George’s Child Resource 
Center’s Building for Success Conference.   We distributed information about 
MSCCA and our chapter.  

April meeting scheduled to include vendor presentations, brainstorming for 
future chapter meetings and lunch.  

An Officer’s meeting has been scheduled for later this summer to discuss our 
agenda for the 2019-2020 school year.   We will not meet during the 
summer months.  

Submitted an article for the MSCCA newsletter for our chapter.  

 

 

 

 


